






From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: comment of proposed comment for RPC 4.4
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 1:16:04 PM
Attachments: AILA Comments of RPC 4.4. and GR 38.pdf

Forwarding.
 

From: Steve Miller [mailto:ssmiller@cmlseattle.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 1:14 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Mavunkel@ryanlaw.com
Subject: comment of proposed comment for RPC 4.4
 
Dear Clerk of the Washington State Supreme Court,
 
Please find the comment from the Washington State Chapter of AILA for proposed comments on
RPC 4.4.
 
Respectfully,
 
Steve Miller
 

 
1000 2ND AVENUE #1620, SEATTLE, WA 98104
PHONE (206) 340-1033 | FAX (206) 624-0394
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
-------------------------------- 
This e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential,
privileged information. If the reader of this e-mail is not the addressee, please be advised that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please call immediately (206) 340-
1033 and return this e-mail to Cowan Miller & Lederman at the above e-mail address and delete from your files. Thank You.
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